


Duke Power Company

Should you have any questions concerning this letter, we will be glad to discuss
them with you.

Sincerely,

tf§1ﬁ7u7‘

Paul J. Kellogg, Chief

Reactor Projects Branch 2

Division of Resident and
Reactor Project Inspection

Enclc ure:
Inspection Report Nos. 50-413/81-23
and 50-¢14/81-23

cc w/encl:
J. W. Hampton, Station Manager
J. C. Rogers, Project Manager

bcc w/encl:

NRC Resident Inspector
Document Management Branch
State of South Carolina

RII RII R I
ok v dah gﬁz 72’?
Me¥riweather:ht right CMur nski onis 0gq
1’/{781 10/ 78 10/5781

10/ /81 10/ /81
;//5 ll 3’



